
 

 

 

 
Movie Night @ Elmwood 

Friends of Elmwood 
Friday 9th February @ 15:15 – 16:45 

Thursday 25th January 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Friends of Elmwood will be running a Special Elmwood Film night to help raise 
funds for the school. The cost for this Movie night is £4 payable through ParentPay. The 
cost will include a snack bag and a drink. 
 
The movie is Bad Guys – See the trailer here; 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=m8Xt0yXaDPU 
 

 
As the rating is PG permission from you as parents will be taken by paying on Parent 
Pay. 
 
Tickets will be available on ParentPay until 8th February.   
 
Children will need to be collected promptly at 16:45. 
 
We would like to thank the Friends of Elmwood for organising this great event which will 
be held in the school hall (where we have 2 large HD screens and awesome movie 
experience sound! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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